
 
   

 
P.O. Box 167, Hammonton, NJ 08037 

609-685-9984  Fax: 609-625-2644 
 
 
 
August 31, 2012 

 
Dr. Garnell Bailey, Superintendent 
Pleasantville Middle School 
701 Mill Road  
Pleasantville, NJ 08232 
 
RE: Pleasantville High School Mold Remediation August 2012 
 
 
Dear Dr. Bailey, 
 
Coastal Environmental Compliance, LLC (Coastal Environmental) had supervised the mold remediation 
at the Pleasantville High School during July and August, 2012. 
 
All affected areas of the school have been effectively remediated. Visual inspection, Air sampling and 
swab sampling indicate that all areas have passed clearance. 
 
Air sampling in each of the areas  tested indicate acceptable levels of airborne fungi, as compared to the 
outdoors. The levels are below outdoor levels, and species of fungi are comparable. Random surface 
sampling of items within the rooms revealed no fungi detected. Laboratory results are attached. 
 
The school is safe for occupancy.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Coastal Environmental Compliance, LLC 
 
Marylee  K. Morinelli-Space 
 
Marylee K. Morinelli- Space 
President/Member 


